
Pick Up The Phone  
on Monday, June 27, 

2016 to Protect & 

Defend your Business.  

On Monday, June 27, 2016 NCJAR will be hosting a 

Phone-A-Friend campaign to support RPAC. This one-

day event hosted by NCJAR is to help meet NCJAR’s 

RPAC fundraising and participation goal of $160,000.  
 

Realtors® Will Be Calling NCJAR Members To Ask For Your 

Fair Share Contribution! 

Elected officials are making decisions. these decisions have a huge impact  on the  

BOTTOM LINE OF REALTORS® & THEIR CUSTOMERS.  
Contributions are not deductible for income tax purposes. Contributions to RPAC are voluntary and are used for political purposes. You may contribute more or less than the suggested 
amount. You may refuse to contribute without reprisal and the National Association of REALTORS® or any of its state associations or local boards will not favor or disfavor any member 
because of the amount contributed. 70% of each contribution is used by RPAC of New Jersey to support state and local political candidates. Until RPAC of New Jersey reaches its RPAC 
goal, 30% is sent to National RPAC to support federal candidates and is charged against your limits under 2 U.S.C. 441a; after RPAC of New Jersey reaches its RPAC goal it may elect to 
retain your entire contribution for use in supporting state and local candidates. 

Pick Up the Phone on June 27th 


